
EDO-COMM-0002 
 

Suggested Media 
Instructions: 
Please run at your 
discretion. 
 
Media Inquiries: 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________ 
 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Community Survey on Proposed 
Use of Lot SLS 8 RE for Waste 

Management Infrastructure 
 

(Kahnawake – 4, Tsothóhrha/December 2024) The Public Works 
Department of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke is seeking input from the 
community regarding the proposed use of Lot SLS 8 RE for the relocation of 
the Transfer Depot to the adjacent area and future construction of other 
Waste Management infrastructure. The new Eco-Center, to replace the 
Transfer Depot, will be larger and able to accommodate further separation of 
recyclable items from the waste stream.  The relocation will also free up 
space at the current site to allow for the expansion of the Organics 
Composting Platform to complete the construction of the facility. 

 

In addition, the expansion will allow for the creation of a new Snow Storage 
site closer to the new facility. The new Snow Storage site will replace the 
current one, which is located on River Road on Lot SLS 10. This will improve 
monitoring and security, helping to reduce the opportunity for illegal dumping 
by contractors from outside the community. 

An impact study will be conducted on the proposed Eco-center. A 
Geotechnical study, a Phase 1 Environmental study, and a Project Impact 
assessment would be conducted to ensure the project’s safety and 
environmental responsibility. The Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection Office 
will work closely with Public Works to ensure all environmental standards are 
met throughout the proposed project phases. 

As this project will potentially impact the community, we encourage all 
residents to take part in a community survey to share your thoughts and 
concerns. To participate in the survey, click the link here. Your input is 
vital in helping us shape the future of Waste Management and environmental 
practices in Kahnawà:ke. 

For more information, please contact Waste Management at 450-632-4321. 
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